
Working Together To End Family Violence In Our Community

EXOMA LLIANCET A

In March, Texoma Alliance to 
Stop Abuse hired it�s �rst 
full-time employee. TASA 
welcomed Rachel Lira as Execu-
tive Director. Ms. Lira has served 
on the board since 2017. 

Rachel also serves as the coordi-
nator or our Domestic Violence 
High Risk Team, (DVHRT) and a 
facilitator for the Batterer�s 
Intervention Prevention Program 
(BIPP).

When asked why combating 
family violence is inportant to 
her, Ms. Lira simply stated, 
�Vernon is my hometown and I 
am dedicated to keeping it safe 
and providing hope to victims.�

March was �No More� Week, a a 
national campaign that aims to 
prevent and raise awareness of 
sexual assault and domestic 
violence. TASA participated in 
the week by setting up commu-
nity outreach booths and having 
local businesses take pictures 
with �No More� signs expressing 
why they say �No More� to 
domestic violence.

Like the rest of the world, TASA 
was impacted by COVID-19. 
Some changes in April + May 
included holding BIPP classes via 
Zoom instead of in person.

We have still been able to 
provide vistim services during 
this critical time. TASA served 16 
victims last quarter.

Members of
Texoma Alliance
to Stop Abuse
will be
participating in
an upcoming
Conference on
Crimes Against
Women �2020 Web Series� - 34 
week live and interactive webi-
nars that will be conducted from 
June - September.

Sessions will feature top speak-
ers and experts who work in the 
�eld of crimes against women.
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